MEMORANDUM

May 22, 2014

To: All Custody Division Staff
From: Captain Gary Faulkner
Subject: ICE Detainers

Effective immediately, we will no long be honoring ICE detainers. Please direct any inquiries to your
Facility Commander for questions and or further clarification. This memorandum shall remain in effect
until the policy is updated to reflect our new practice.



